SOUTH LAKELAND
Dan Hudson, DISTSE%TE%%L[JDNCIL
SLDC Development Officer,
South Lakeland House, - 8 SEp 201
Lowther Street,
Kendal, REVS & BENS
Cumbria.
LA9 4UQ.

7th September 2011.

Dear Sir,

Ref, DH/60.12.43
With reference to your letter dated 28th July 2011:-
Alternative sites.
1. We do not agree that any of the alternative sites are suitable for development.

2. The site RN145 we consider to be the most suitable for any future development as it
intrudes on a very limited number of properties.

3. We consider that the date of the land allocation document should remain at 2025.

4. Small villages and hamlets are being ruined by over development which renders them
unsustainable.

Yours sincerely,

Val Holland and Dave Holland



